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1 Working Bee  

5 French Poetry Comp  

6 Motherõs Day Stall 

10-14 Grade 6 Camp  

24-28 Grade 5 Camp  

Grade 6 Exhibition  

The Grade 6 students are currently in the middle of the Exhibition  

process. Students have officially been introduced to their Mentors 

and are preparing for their first official Mentor meeting. All students 

have showcased their exceptional research skills, by researching 

through the key concepts of Form, Function, Causation, Change and 

Perspective. Next week, we will finalise our research and begin the 

Sorting out Stage.  

Finally, Poppy Smith in 6DM Exhibition logo design has been selected 

to represent the students and the Exhibition process this year, please 

see this on the next page. Well done Poppy!  

Art Smocks  

Prep 2022 Enrolments - Now Open  

Prep 2022 enrolments are now open. If you have a child who will be  

beginning Prep in 2022, please come past the office to collect  

enrolment forms.  

School tours are now open for new families. Please see flyer in the 

Communicator for further information.  

Well done and thank you to all students who are wearing their art 

smock during their art lessons. Congratulations to 2PT for  

being the first class to ALL have their Art Smocks at school.  

Suzanne Webb & Bronte Hughes  

1:1 Chromebook Program - Parent Info Evening  

On Tuesday 4th May we will be holding a 

1:1 Chromebook Information Evening for all  

parents / guardians who will have a  

student(s) in Grade 4 in 2022. The session 

will begin at 6pm in the Flexi Space near 

the office.  

Please RSVP by scanning the QR code  

below or clicking on the hyperlinked code.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1sZl-4ZWHIMMs-jT6OnBeF-51eMV4uniG7o8DsTwBWncJMw/viewform




MONDAY 03/05  - Ali Dind  

TUESDAY 04/05 - Sally Macdonald  

WEDNESDAY 05/05 - Kerri Fulton 

THURSDAY 06/05 - Help required  

FRIDAY 07/05 - Dugald Benson & Belinda Lewis  

Canteen Volunteers  W/S 03/05/2021  

We are looking for volunteers to assist in the Canteen this term.  

Help would be required between 12pm - 1:15pm.  

Volunteers are required to have a current ôWorking with Children Checkõ on file at the 

office.  

If you are interested in volunteering your time, please contact Ali at  

alison.dind@education.vic.gov.au or 0403 754 867  

Your help is much appreciated.  

With thanks, Ali & Pam  

 

 

 

Save the Date  
 

 

 

Saturday 22 nd  May  

Coatesvilleõs Mumma Colour Run is BACK for 2021!  

 

For all our Coatesville mums and kids, itõs time to get ready for our Annual 

Coatesville Mumma colour run in celebration of our wonderful community 

of mummas and to recognise Motherõs Day. 

 

Further details to follow - keep an eye out.  



 

After many COVID -19 related delays, we have now been able 

to confirm our Term 2 Curriculum Days which are:  

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th of June. These two days are 

immediately after the Queen's Birthday long weekend to allow 

for the option of extended family holidays. There will be no 

school on these two days, Camp Australia will be providing  

vacation care which can be booked directly through them at 

www.campaustralia.com.au  








